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For our 
customers’ 

convenience, 
there is a

Drop Box at
FLOYD C. 
PETITT 

INSURANCE 
in Robert Lee

and 
SHIRLEY’S 

PLACE
in Bronte.

  The old Baker’s Grocery in Robert Lee was 
demolished early in 2018.

   Vision with a Purpose has a brand new headquarters and event center!  It was officially opened at a 
semiformal event Saturday evening, June 9, 2018, that included a ribbon cutting ceremony. The event 
showcased the renovation efforts on the building located on Austin Street in Robert Lee. The Event 
Center is available to rent for weddings, parties, or any kind of  celebration or meeting. It has a fully 
stocked kitchen, tables and chairs, elevator, sound system, and decor.  The staircase, decorated for their 
Small Town Christmas event, is shown above.


